
News from Fulbourn Forum 
for community action 
Sent 24 September 2023 
 
Dear All, 
 
Fulbourn Forum is pleased to support the volunteer work parties in the Nature Reserve. We now have all the 
dates through the winter months: 
 
Fulbourn Fen Nature Reserve Volunteer Work Parties 2023 - 2024 
Sunday 1 October  10am to 12.30pm 
Sunday 12 November  1pm to 4pm 
Sunday 3 December  1pm to 4pm 
Sunday 7 January  10am to 1pm 
Sunday 4 February  10am to 1pm 
Sunday 3 March  10am to 1pm 
Meet at the Nature Reserve entrance, Stonebridge Lane 
 
The work parties are run by the Wildlife Trust. Again we will be tackling invasive scrub in the meadows, 
although a session or two may be devoted to management of the orchard. Children are welcome although 
they must be supervised at all times, please. Tools are provided. Protective clothing, sturdy footwear, and 
thick work gloves are essential - thorns can easily penetrate thin gloves! Tea and coffee are provided in the 
break plus a sweet snack.  
 
For further information please contact the Wildlife Trust: 
Local volunteer warden - pete.monty@gmail.com, or the Cambourne office 01954 713500 
 
Best wishes, 
 
David Cottee 
Fulbourn Forum for community action 
01223 880616 / 07743 7743 30 
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